
KITSUMKALUM 
FIRE SMART DAY 

 

 

 Fire Smart Event 
- On May 1st EPC Nutma will be in 

the community assessing fire 

smart homes from 10AM to 12 PM 

- From 12PM -2PM EPC Nutma will 

be at the gazebo behind the health 

unit to answer any of your 

concerns or questions regarding 

Fire Smarting Residential 

properties  

- There will be food and 

refreshment at the Gazebo. If you 

are interested in fire smarting 

your property but unsure how to 

do so, please come visit and we 

can work together to build a safer 

home and neighborhood.  

- If you have any questions or 

concerns please reach out to the 

contact information listed below 

 

May 1, 2024 10:00-2:00 
3523 West Kalum 
 

 

 

EMERGENCY SERVICES 
LIAM NUTMA 
5698 Kwinitsa Ave 

(250)-631-9511 | lnutma@kitusmkalum.com  

 


